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Note verbale dated 29 July 1976 from the Char& d'affaires 
of the Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the 

United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General 

The Chug& d'affaires of the Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to 
the United Nations presents his compliments to the Secretary-General of the United 
Nations and has the honour to enclose herewith the text of a letter addressed to 
the Commander of the United Nations Disengagement Observer Force, 
Major General H. Philipp, from Brigadier General A. Tayara, Senior Syrian Arab 
Delegate to the Syrian Arab Delegation of the Israeli-Syrian Mixed Armistice 
Commission. 

The Chargg d'affaires requests the Secretary-General to have this letter 
distributed as an official document of the General Assembly, under item 29 of 
the provisional agenda, and of the Security Council. 
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ANNEX ANNEX 

Letter dated 10 July 1976 from the Senior Syrian Arab Delegate Letter dated 10 July 1976 from the Senior Syrian Arab Delegate 
to the Syrian Arab Delegation of the Israeli-Syrian Mixed to the Syrian Arab Delegation of the Israeli-Syrian Mixed 
Armistice Commission addressed to the Commander of the United Armistice Commission addressed to the Commander of the United 

Nations Disengagement Observer Force Nations Disengagement Observer Force 

I would like to confirm the following complaint passed to you verbally on 
2 July 1976: 

"On 2 July 1976, at approximately 14.25 LT, an Israeli military vehicle 
entered the area A-Al at approximately MR. 2259-2819, carrying four 
armed soldiers. One of them fired three single shots from AMR. 2262-2804 
across A line towards a Syrian civil-police at a check point in the 
area of separation. 

"As a result of this Israeli aggression, one Syrian policeman was injured. 

"An investigation is requested." 

I should observe that the Israeli side has been adopting, during the last 
period, a manner which would lead to very serious consequences. 

Therefore, you are kindly requested to take all measures deemed necessary to 
prevent such Israeli provocative aggression in the future. 

(Signed) Brg. Gen. A. Tayara 
Senior Syrian Arab Delegate 


